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I feel very strongly that the government should be working towards maintaining the heritage of 
the area in Parramatta and not remove the building to replace it with a modern structure.  
 
Once heritage is lost it cannot be brought back. Australia does not have a very long history so we 
should be working towards conservation of historical artefacts and buildings and making use of 
them for the community instead of destroying them.  
 
How will future generations appreciate our history if we do not preserve it? 


